
Esteve & Steven  



Dear Birthmother, 
Thank you for taking the time to consider us as potential adoptive Dads for 
your baby.  We are so grateful to have the chance to become fathers again, as 
having our son was such a wonderful gift that has changed our lives forever.  
The amazing opportunity that you may be giving us is something we will think 
about every day for the rest of our lives. 
Our family is a place where we are open and honest, as well as loving and 
supportive.  We cherish time with our family and friends, and try to create an 
environment where there is constantly a support system for our child/children.  
We believe in family dinners, fun vacations, and constant expressions of love.   
Thank you again for considering us as part of your adoption journey.  The 
bravery you are showing in changing lives is magical. 
   
 
 
 
 
 



We spent our first few years together 
establishing a home, careers, 
continuing our education, travelling 
when possible, and spending time 
with family and friends.   



Esteve grew up in Bolivia, South America.  

He spent time living with both his mother 
and father, and is fortunate enough to have 
had 6 siblings in his extended family.  He 
finished high school and then two years of 
law school before pursuing new 
opportunities in the US when he was 24 
years old.  When he moved to the US he 
went to school to learn English, lived in 
Washington DC before moving to Boston, 
and then ultimately stayed in Boston when 
he and Steven met.  Esteve worked for 
years at Bank of America but when Jacob 
was born he became a full-time at-home 
parent, which is the job he is most proud 
of! 



Steven is a Boston local, 

who grew up with his two 
parents and sister in a 
house just north of the city.  
He was surrounded by 
aunts and uncles and 
cousins growing up, and 
participated in a variety of 
activities.  Steven went to 
public high school, and 
then on to college and then 
eventually graduate school 
to get a Master’s degree.  
He works in Human 
Resources in Boston for a 
software company 



After 5 years together we embarked on the adoption journey and we were so 
incredibly blessed to have our son, Jacob, come into our lives.  We were there 
when Jacob was born, cut the umbilical cord, and have been loving him and 
adoring him ever since.  He was premature and we spent the first month in the 
NICU with him, but luckily he has grown into a strong, healthy, curious, 
wonderful little boy.   

    Jacob 



  LOVE 



  FAMILY 



Home  
       Sweet  
              Home  



            ~ Sincerely,  
                     Esteve & Steven 


